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October 03, 2022 
 

InView P4xR End of Life Announcement 
 
Subject: End of Life for InView P4xR displays. 
 

Obsolete Part Number Discontinued Date* Recommended Replacement 
Part Number 

2706-P42R-SC September 2023 2706-P42C2-SC 

2706-P44R-SC September 2022 2706-P44C2-SC 
*P42R catalog number will be available for sale through the discontinued date or until inventory is 
depleted. The discontinued date is an estimated run out date based on current forecasts. 
*P44R catalog number has been discontinued, effective immediately. 

 
Purpose: Full-color InView displays to become the standard offering. In June 2019, Spectrum 
Controls released a new line of full-color, P4xC2 displays. The P4xC2 displays are NEMA 12 
rated and provide the following advancements: 

• Full Color – Differentiate your messages 

• Increased Visibility – 2x brighter  

• Lower power consumption 

• Lighter weight – Over 25% lighter 

Support: All warranties for existing and new product will continue in effect with no impact. 
Legacy P4xR catalog numbers are available for sale through the discontinued date or until 
inventory is depleted. Planning for migration to the P4xC2 catalog numbers is recommended 
and can begin immediately. The P4xC2 enclosures are a slightly smaller profile and the wall 
mount brackets are fixed-position.  
 
Rockwell TechConnect will continue to provide telephone technical support for both our new 
and legacy displays. As is always the case, you are free to call us directly for technical support 
for all in depth issues. Our website, www.spectrumcontrols.com, contains full user manuals, 
datasheets, catalog numbers and other information for all display models. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tom Benson 
Director of Product Marketing 
Spectrum Controls 
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